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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Corrections 
Division of Administrative Services 
 

 

 

Dental Hygienist 

IRFP #20-25-104 

Amendment #1 

December 17, 2024 

This amendment is being issued to answer a question from a potential offeror. 
 

 
Important Note to Offerors: You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in your proposal being rejected. Only the IRFP terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the IRFP remain the same. This amendment is 
hereby made part of the IRFP and is a total of two (2) pages. 
 
 
 
Allan Oyao   
Procurement Specialist 2                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Phone:   (907) 269-5910 
Email:   allan.oyao@alaska.gov   
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
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Questions submitted by a potential offeror and answer from the State: 
 

Question 1:  It asks for a business license. Why would a business license be needed when I am unable to practice 
without a DDS? 

 
Answer:  A DDS degree is not a mandatory requirement specified in this Informal Request for Proposal 

(IRFP).  However, all contractors engaging with the State of Alaska must hold an Alaska business 
license.  While an Alaska business license is not required at the time of proposal submission, it will 
be required upon the award of the contract to the successful offeror. 

               
 
 


